
8

The Sunday School is still under the Superintendency of Miss 
Elliot and her faithful band of helpers. The Yen. Arch Deacon 
Boddy continues his weekly Bible talks to the older girls ; to all 
of these kind friends we are very grateful. We would also 
acknowledge the kindness of Mrs. Gartshaw, for her attention to 
the children while at the Eglinton Home, and those kind neighbors 
and friends at Eglinton, who remembered with deeds of love the 
children during their holidays.

During the year we have to record the death of one 
of our Honorary Members, Mrs. Alcorn. The Director­
ate desire to express their appreciation of her services 
in the early history of the Home, and for the interest she 
continued to take in its welfare, even when removed 
from active duty.

Our esteemed Matron, Mrs. Bright, is still the valued Head of 
the Home, and with her assistants, makes it one of the model 
Institutions of the city.

We who are now permitted to take part in this work of shelter 
ing and training young girls, providing homes for them, desire 
humbly to go forward in the Spirit of the Master. The gratitude 
and appreciation felt by those thus provided for, and the pleasure 
which they have brought into some of the homes where they have 
been placed, repay and encourage us to continue our labors, know 
ing that with God’s blessing, Longfellow’s words will be verified :
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“ The wrong shall fail,
The right prevail,

With Peace on earth, good-will to men.”

“ Has pity lost her old-time loving touch ?
Does charity but seek herself to please ?
Nay, God be praised, kind hearts ever be
For whom Christ’s words are spoken—Inasmuch
As ye have done it unto one of them,
Ye have most truly done it on Me.”

W. D. Carlyle,
Secretary.


